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First name: Amy

Last name: Davy

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Amy phoned ID team lead (Andrew Mueller) on Monday, 1/4/16 at approximately 4:00 pm stating she

had received the "dear reviewer" scoping letter in the mail. She and her husband, Bob, own property one mile up

from the mouth of Humbug Creek. They visit several times a year to camp on their property and pan for gold. She

asked whether the project would treat any private lands. She is concerned with theft, littering, and unauthorized

firewood cutting on her property. When asked, she was unaware of the Yreka Area Fire Safe Council and the

services they provide. They do some fuels management on their property but often are unable to visit during the

season when burning is allowed. She also asked whether the project would do anything to provide a more

continuous flow of water in the stream rather than the surges of water currently experienced when upstream

pools are released. Eventually, her and her husband would like to retire and build a home on their property.


